
“Buddy” Poppy & VFW National Home 
                     Dept. of CT.                     December 2023 

 

National Presidents SPECIAL PROJECT 

The VFW National Home Welcome Center Renovation Project 

 

 
THE GOAL IS TO REMODEL the existing lobby area into a welcoming retail space, updated reception and information 

area. 

 

o Nonslip surface will replace the floors 

o Adding a ADA compliance sidewalk from the administration walkway 

o Increasing the retail space to add items for the residents 

o Postal and Parcel operations for resident and postal workers convenience 
 

 

 

 

 

Let’s work together and help with the renovation project for our VFW National Home 

 

Please send donations to:  Anne Philippon, Dept. Treasurer, 12 Baldwin Dr. Bristol, CT 06010-3005 

Note in Memo: National President’s Special Project 

 

 

 
 

“Remember Your Why”                    “Banding Together for our Veterans” 

 
Cheryl Costello-Pelkey   “Buddy” Poppy & VFW National Home Chairman costellopelkey@gmail.com       860-463-5832 


